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If you have any questions about this bulletin, you may contact Immigration Services at: 
Immigration Services 

PO Box 1176 

  
  
 

 
Subject: Immigrant Partner Category Suspension Lifted 

 
 
 

     
 
Please be advised that the Immigrant Partner Category of the Prince Edward 

Island Provincial Nominee Program temporary application suspension has been 

lifted.   

 

Effective Monday, April 16, 2007, the Prince Edward Island Provincial Nominee 

Office will begin accepting new Immigrant Partner applications. 

 

During this recent suspension the Immigrant Partner Category has been reviewed 

and revised to streamline and enhance the application process to the benefit of all 

involved parties.  Detailed information will placed on the website at 

www.gov.pe.ca/immigration

 

We thank you for your understanding during this temporary suspension. 
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